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Date: October 4, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
As we conclude another bustling week at our school, we are excited to share the experiences and 
achievements of our students. 
 
The past week was filled with enriching external experiences for our senior secondary students, 
including our Educational Visits and the Career Fair.  
 
A highlight of the week was our Founders Day celebration, which also included the academic 
achievement awards for the academic year 2023-24 and the Student Investiture, held on Thursday, 
October 3rd. We are grateful to all our stakeholders for their support, which is essential for helping 
our students thrive in their academic and leadership journeys. 
 
We are delighted to announce that our students participated in the MUBARMIJ 50 Competition in Abu 
Dhabi, where they won significant awards last Sunday, September 30th! Their innovative projects 
demonstrated excellent critical thinking and problem-solving skills. We take pride in their creativity 
and efforts, and we especially appreciate the involvement of their parents. 
 
Today, our students took the time to honour and celebrate our dedicated teachers in recognition of 
World Teachers Day. 
 
Wellbeing Parent Survey 

As part of our ongoing efforts to promote the wellbeing of our students, we kindly request your 

participation in our Wellbeing Survey. Your feedback is essential in helping us. We highly value your 

insights and encourage you to take a few moments to complete the survey at the link below: 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/32c6VDvvWx 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment. 

 

Year 7 – 13: Invitation to participate in KHDA's Academic and Career Guidance Surveys 

The Knowledge and Human Development Authority (KHDA) is conducting a study to better 

understand current practices and perspectives surrounding academic and career guidance in 

schools. parents. Your feedback is important in helping them assess the level of parental 

engagement and satisfaction with the guidance provided to your child. The deadline to participate in 

on Monday, 14th October 2024. 

 

Survey link for Y7-13 parents: Y7-13 Parent Survey on Academic and Career Guidance 
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Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

Thank you for your partnership, and we wish you a restful weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

  
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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